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New Members 
In the month of July we signed up 2 new members.  Ally Hoelzen was sponsored by Justin Sapp and 
Mike Haworth was sponsored by Jim Costello. We would like to welcome these new members to the 
Lodge and look forward to seeing you at club functions.        
 

Looking back 125 years! 
In July of 1947 Burlington Lodge officially dedicated 85 acres of land to the local Girl Scouts for the 
purpose of building a camp.  The dedication ceremony was attended by ER Paul Fulton, Sr.  Mayor 
Verle McBride, Rev. Glenn Sawdon of Christ Episcopal Church, Mrs. Howard Wilson, Girl Scout 
director, and Miss Eileen McEown, scout director.  ER Fulton stated “This is an investment in 
Americanism, an investment in the future of our country and our young people.”  The name selected 
by the scouts was “L-Kee-Ta.”  The camp is still being used by the Girl Scouts today.     

 
 

AUGUST BIRTHDAYS 
1st Burton Prugh, Jr.                                                                                                        7th Walter Funk 
10th Robert Madsen                                                                                                       11th Sam Larson 
16th Tom Blackwood                                                                                                 16th Gene Anderson  
17th Dana Johnston, Lecturing Knight                                                                  23rd Rudy Naifeh, PER 
28th John Sandell                                                                                                              29th Bill Lemon 
31st Dave Kreuzenstein                                                                                                            

 
AUGUST 10TH DINNER  

SOCIAL HOUR 5:00 – DINNER 6:30 – $7.50 
 

On Friday the 10th we will be serving New York Strip Steaks.  Please plan to attend and bring a 
prospective new member or friend.  We are also planning on having ice cream sundaes for all to enjoy at 

this dinner. We strongly request that if you are planning to attend, please call in a reservation so we can 
make sure we have plenty of food available.  A covered dish is always appreciated.   

 
 

 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

OUR FIRST 125TH CELEBRATION MEETING 
 

Our first 125th Celebration planning meeting will on Thursday, September 13th starting at 6:30pm. During this 
meeting we will be planning the events and entertainment throughout the weekend of March 29th, 2013. Many 
volunteers will be needed. There are many committees that will need to be worked on, no matter how much or 
little you can help - please volunteer! Please leave a message at the Elks with your name and phone number if 
you can help or you can just join us on September 13th at the Elks Lodge. 
  



 


